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Please keep you and your loved ones safe in these stressful and 

worrying times. Please follow Government advice and stay home 

knowing that you are all in our thoughts and prayers. 

Tucasi Scopay  
 

Helping you to manage your Tucasi 

Scopay Account for Wraparound  
 

We have noticed some parents have 

forgotten to delete sessions no longer needed 

due to the lockdown. Please delete any 

sessions that you no longer require, to do this 

in the SCOpay App select: 
 

 Balances 

 Wraparound 

 Calendar 

 Select the session you no longer require 

 Select "No choice for this day" 
 

The value is then returned to your credit 

balance for your future use.  
 

The Tucasi Scopay is your account and so 

needs to be managed by you – if you do not 

delete Wraparound sessions the system will 

still charge you for them even if they are not 

used. Please also take this opportunity to bring 

any accounts up to date if required.  

Thank you 
 

 

School Based Provision 
Responding to the National 

Lockdown, our School Based 
Provision & Wraparound are now 
only open to children of Critical 

Workers and Vulnerable Children.  
Please note you will need to 
have booked this service to 

make use of it.  
Please direct any queries over 

available spaces to 
head@freckleton.lancs.sch.uk   

 
Freckles Preschool Provision 

is open as usual. 
 

Change4Life (School Fruit & 
Vegetable Scheme) have 

contacted school to say they 
have cancelled deliveries until 

further notice.  

We apologise for any inconvenience their decision 
causes. 

Cool Milk have been in touch to 
say that deliveries may resume 

at the end of January. 

CLOSES TODAY 

APPLYING FOR PRIMARY SCHOOL PLACES 
FOR SEPTEMBER 2021 

Remote Home Learning 
Our provision of Remote Learning Plans has been enhanced this week with the pre-recorded teaching videos available on our YouTube 

channel which is much more equitable for all as the children can access high-quality pre-recorded teaching at a time to suit on a wide range 

of devices e.g. Games consoles (any brand), Smart TVs, Phones etc.  For those parents who have requested Home Learning Packs these will 

be available every Monday Morning between 9.30am & 11.30am from the school office. Thank you 
   

 

School Uniform Swap 
 
One of our parents has kindly set up a school uniform swap to enable 
people to gift grown out of but good condition uniform. There has been a 
huge success with people donating, but not so much with re distributing! 
  
Mrs Pickup would like you to get in touch via private message on her 
personal Facebook page (this has also been on the Freckleton and Warton 
Facebook page) to arrange collections.    
 
School would like to thank Mrs Pickup for helping our Freckleton family in 
this way! Mrs Pickup realises that uniform is another expense that people 
could do without and would like families to know that there is so much 
available.   
 
If you are struggling as a family and cannot access this kind offer of help via 
Mrs Pickup’s Facebook, please contact Mrs Armitage, Family Learning 
Mentor who will be able to contact Mrs Pickup on your behalf.  
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